MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

PROJECT MAC

Reply to: Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge,, Mass. 02139

Telephone: (617} 253-6016

October 2, 1973

Mr. G. K. Vercauteren - C83
Honeywell Information Systems
P. 0. Box 6000

Phoenix, Arizona 85005

Dear Gerry:

Thanks for your letter of September 28, 1973, firmly outlining
the charter of the Software Documentation Unit. I think that your
letter was exactly what was needed to knock things off dead center
and help us get this gap covered. I enclose a copy of a letter I am
sending to Charlie Clingen as the next step in making sure that
advance documentation remains properly covered.

Good luck in your efforts to acquire more input typing support.
If I can be of any help please let me know.

Sincerely yours,

Jerome H. Saltzer
Associate Professor of Electrical Engineering
Head, Computer Systems Research Division
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